
TAP  thanks  community  for
successful spaghetti feed
To the community,

Bueno and Marty Kettleson of Bert’s Café recently hosted a
Spaghetti Night fundraiser for Tahoe Arts Project. It was a
wonderful evening enjoyed by many.

All of us at Tahoe Arts Project would like to thank Crystal
Dairy, Bonanza Produce, Sara Lee and of course the staff at
Bert’s for helping to make this fundraiser a success.

A big thank you to all of you who had dinner with us that
evening and to the TAP board members and volunteers who helped
serve  our  guests.  Tahoe  Arts  Project  is  a  nonprofit
organization that brings professional performing arts into the
schools and community of South Lake Tahoe.

Event proceeds will benefit more than 5,000 K-12 students who
see our programs. If you would like to know how you can
support Tahoe Arts Project, please call (530) 542.3632.

Thank you,

Peggy Thompson, executive director Tahoe Arts Project
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